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Staffing Report for August 2016  
 
Dorset HealthCare University NHS Foundation Trust reports on nursing staffing levels for all of its wards.  
 
The Trust Board receives regular information of ward staffing levels. For August this information was included in the Trust Board 
Integrated Corporate Dashboard Month 5 – August 2016 and was reported to the Trust Board in September 2016. The report included 
the planned versus actual number of staffing hours per ward day and night as submitted to the Department of Health. It includes nurses 
on duty who do not appear on the rota, for example ward sisters. This is published on NHS Choices. This part of the report is shown on 
page 3. 
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6.7 Inpatient Nursing Staffing – National Return for August 

 

 


